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The road to a safe Kronan
You receive this letter as a parent or guardian of a pupil at the school of Kronan. This letter is available in 
several languages. The other versions are to be found at www.trollhattan.se/utbildning. 

After the attack on Kronan on 22 October, a number of different threats and rumors are being 
spread, mainly on the Internet. These threats are not only targeted at Kronan, but also at 
preschools in Trollhättan and schools in other parts of the country. The police takes all threats 
seriously, but thus far, all threats have proven to be false. The police is clear about the fact that 
today, there is no real threat against any school or preschool in Trollhättan. 

Those of the pupils in need of extra support or attention, will be taken care of by members of the 
school welfare team at Kronan. All pupils will also get support from teachers and classmates. The 
school is continuing a close and strong collaboration with the police regarding the security of 
Kronan. 

Education at Kronan is now conducted according to the regular curriculum. The pupils continue 
their work with knowledge progression in all subjects. That is precisely what the compulsory school 
system in Sweden is targeting: every child’s right to a proper education, in order to achieve their 
personal goals for the future. 

We at Kronan are proud and happy to welcome our new principal for year F-6. Her name is Linda 
Forssén and is a former employee at The City of Trollhättan, but most recently employed as a 
principal at Nya Skolan in Lilla Edet. Linda will be working together with Djeno Mahic, principal for 
year 7-9. Another strong addition to the professional staff of our school is Moa Fredriksson, who 
will be taking part in the work of the school welfare team. Both Linda and Moa are highly skilled 
professionals who will contribute greatly to the continuing development of the education at Kronan. 

A few days ago, the City of Trollhättan placed a memorial outside Kronan. Those who wish to 
honor or remember the victims of the events of the 22 October, are welcome to place a candle at 
the memorial. 

All members of the staff at Kronan are looking forward to meeting our pupils again. We strongly 
believe that the best thing to do is to start to work according to the regular curriculum as soon as 
possible. We assure you that we are doing everything in our power to re-establish Kronan as a 
safe and fun place again: a place of learning, exploration and education. 

If you have any questions, you are always welcome to contact us! 

Best regards

Djeno Mahic Birgitta Lundskog
Principal Kronan 7-9 Area Manager
0520-49 72 82 0520-49 64 50
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